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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 
World Book Day 3rd March 2022 

 
 
World Book Day is on 3rd March this year and we will be celebrating this with a week of activities in school.   
 
Each child will also be given a £1 book token which can be used in stores (stockists are on the World Book Day 
website https://www.worldbookday.com/  World Book Day book tokens will be valid from Thursday 17th February – 
Sunday 27th March 2022. 
 
There will be a lovely range of £1 books on sale in shops this year - take a look at the selection online: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 
 

 
Activities and key dates: 

 
Whole School Dress-Up Day 
On Thursday 3rd March, your child is invited to dress up as their favourite book character. There is no obligation to 
buy a costume, please feel free to make one.  Children not wishing to dress up may wear PE kit or normal school 
uniform. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Stickman                   Mr Bump             The Day the Crayons Quit                              The BFG 
  
  

https://www.worldbookday.com/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/


                                                                                                                                                                

 

For the love of books 
Please ask your child to think of their favourite book and nominate it to their class teacher. The teacher will compile 
a list and at the end of each day, a lucky dip will take place to see which of the nominated books will be read to the 
class. If they are willing - your child may wish to share this book with the class themselves too. Sometimes the book 
we had at bedtime when we were four years old - remains our favourite one! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Book Fair 
The Book Fair will be in school on the following dates after school, from 3.30 - 4pm. 
 

Wednesday 30th March 
Thursday 31st March 

Friday 1st April 
 
You will be able to pay for books using an online payment system which the Travelling Book Fair provides, as well as 
vouchers which can be purchased online.  Please see their website for details and we will provide details of how to 
pay at the fair. It is straightforward and you don’t need to remember the cash!  
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/parents#vouchers. 
The book fair company has advised that £1 book tokens will still be honoured. 

 
Please come along and have a look at the books - there are some fabulous titles available. Money spent at the fair 
also gives the school some rewards which we can in turn spend on books for our pupils. 
 
We hope your child enjoys World Book Day and our week of activities, and we look forward to seeing you at the 
Book Fair. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Burr 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/parents#vouchers

